
To:

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: Fw: Attention: Chair, Psychology Board of Australia - feedback on discussion paper

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am a clinical psychologist registered in NSW, working in the public health system, and am a 
member of the APS College of Clinical Psychologists. 
 
I have looked through the PBA discussion paper, and want to say that the proposals for the 
new national registration system look very positive for the profession of psychology and for 
the public we serve. Suggestions that I have in response to the discussion paper are very much 
consistent with those I've seen in the APS College of Clinical Psychologists' submission 
prepared by Dr. Deborah Wilmoth.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Nicole Livermore
 

 

Nicole Livermore
Senior clinical psychologist


